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Cn instructions from my Government I have the honour to draw your attention
to the murderous terror attacks perpetrated from Lebanon in the last few days,
resulting in the death of three Israelis.

On 6 Septemboer a murder squad which had penetrated from Lebanese territory
attacked an Israeli patrol in the area of Kibbutz Baram. An Israeli soldier was
killed,

On 14 September two Israeli soldiers were killed in a similor attack in the
Har i.ov area,

Yesterdey evening a murder squad from Lebanon carried out another attack in
the same area. Two Israeli soldiers were wounded.

These assaults are part of the Arab campaign of atrocity and slaughter,

carried on in the Middle Last ond elsevhere, culminating in the harburic massacres
st Lod Adrport and in Munich.

According to information in our possession the murder squads have been

concentrating in recent days along the Lebanese frontier in preparation tor
further attacks.

This czmpaign of savage ouby apos and wanton murder is a scourge which cannot
be pernmitte. to plague mankind any Longer.

L b= the tonons o ro-oegt thal this Ietter Yo circulated as an official
drcunient ©f fpe Soowrsly Cstacild,
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